
Ban on Collection of Computers 

and Televisions  

 

Important Change 

Ban on Curbside Trash Collection of Some Electronic 

Devices 

  

Beginning January 24, 2013, A Pennsylvania Department of 

Environmental Protection (DEP) mandate prohibits curbside 

collection of desktop computers, laptop computers, computer 

monitors, computer peripherals, televisions, and any components 

of such devices.  These items can no longer be collected curbside 

on your bulk collection day.  A new state law, The Covered Device 

Recycling Act 108 (CDRA), prohibits disposal of these items at 

municipal landfills effective 1/24/13.  

  

For more information on the disposal ban and on proper recycling 

of these items, please view the Pennsylvania Department of 

Environmental Protection Fact Sheet for Consumers:  Recycling of 

Computers, Computer Monitors, Televisions, and other Electronics 

Devices at 

http://www.elibrary.dep.state.pa.us/dsweb/Get/Document-

85421/2520-FS-DEP2501.pdf 
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